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Effective November 10, 2020
Low Molecular Weight Heparin (LMWH)
Reportable Range Update

Effective November 10, 2020, Wisconsin Diagnostic Laboratories (WDL) will be updating
the reportable range for Low Molecular Weight Heparin (LMWH). The expanded range will pro-
vide numerical values up to 2.25 IU/mL. Results greater than 2.25 IU/mL will be reported as

> 2.25 IU/miL.

‘ Low Molecular Weight Heparin 0.1-1.5 IU/mL _

For guestions or additional information, please contact:

e Alexandra Harrington, MD, MT(ASCP) Medical Director, Hematology and Coagulation, 414.805.6703,
aharring@mcw.edu

e Ashley Cunningham, MD, Associate Medical Director, Coagulation, 414.805.6943,
acunningham@mcw.edu

e Chuck Schur, Manager, Hematology, Coagulation and Flow Cytometry, 414.805.5159,
cshur@wisconsindiagnostic.com
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